
               Maritime Update May 2020 
1. Phase one of the Mill Dam Marina restoration is near completion. 

-Re-decking of marina is complete. 
-15 new finger floats have been installed that are servicing 30 vessels. 
-Use of Frog Hooks have been eliminated from the Mill Dam Marina. 
-New fire extinguishers and new cabinets have been installed around the marina. 
-New and re-purposed electric pedestals have been installed throughout the marina, 
 all four floats will have new electric pedestals installed by early June. 

               -A bid for a new stadium type comfort station at Mill Dam Marina has been awarded. 
              

2. -Delivery of new sanitary pump out boat was taken in late March. 
-All pump out stations are operational. 
- Pump outs boats are expected to be deployed for Memorial Day weekend beginning Friday 
   May 22 barring any changes from the Supervisor’s office. 

 
3.  - All patrol vessels have been serviced in house and  boats have been commissioned.  
4.  -  Beach Maintenance is ongoing. 
5.   - Maritime was awarded $100,000 from EOSPA for new playground apparatus at Gold Star  

    Beach. 
        6.     -The $125,000 awarded from EOSPA to Maritime for new playground apparatus is on hold until   
the Covid-19 situation subsides. Installation of the playground is anticipated for 2021. 

 
        7.     – The Maritime team is moving forward with DEC permits for possible transient docking at the  
                    Town dock for the 2021 summer. 
        8.     – The Covid-19 epidemic has put a number of projects on hold, such as the new visitor center. 
        9.     -   Stay Safe. 


